From: J DAVID WEBSTER

Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 9:31 PM

To: Gail Hunter <HunterG@manchester.ma.us>
Subject: Shingle Place Hill

Learn why this is important

| would like to confirm to the Manchester ZBA that my wife and | are firmly
opposed to any change to Shingle Place Hill. There has been far too much
environmental degradation here and elsewhere. Build it in a location that
no longer has forest and water resources. Traffic is a nuisance but less
important. Added cost is worth it.

Sincerely,
Dave Webster

J David Webster
Andree M Webster
55 Old Essex Rd
Manchester





